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The Santa Rosa East  
Rotary Club Newsletter 

“The Crown Jewel of District 5130” 

August 6, 2019 

Prelude . . .

Every-so-often President BrianR welcomed members and guests to the 
meeting. 

The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance and a galloping version of 
Camptown Races in honor of missing President TomJ and the Sonoma 
County Fair Horse Races. 

Visitors to the meeting were: Evan Koch and our speaker Stacey Meinzen.  

JeffS had a thought for the day . . . from Sally Quinn . . . “The football 
season is like pain. You forget how terrible it is until it seizes you again.” 

On to the meeting . . .  

JoeM celebrated a wedding anniversary as did 
Mike.
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JoeM also had a message from Madeline at the YWCA. She said the 
house looks beautiful and thanks the club for their time and efforts.

If you would like to help set-up or take-down, please see JeanC, she has 
openings.

Next SCARC will be August 29, 5:30-8:30 at the Kenwood Depot, 314 
Warm Springs Road, Kenwood.  Cost is $55. Speaker will be John 
Peterson, Executive Director of the Bouverie Preserve. 

Bocce Ball sign-ups are going on now. The 
date is Sept. 7, at Julliard Park. Fun starts at 
9:30 a.m. Entrance fee is $25 per person. 
Contact Marilyn if interested in getting your 
Bocce on. 

DennisS reported that the Back-to-School event went great. The merchants 
even had special sales to help the kids stretch their shopping dollar. 

The August 27th meeting will be a special one. 
Donations to various organizations will be 
distributed at this meeting and it is a great time to 
bring a guest and show them how Rotary serves 
the community. 

Save the date - Get together at the Living Room.  
September 13,  5-7:30 pm
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Return of the HANDS-UP Project!
Mark your calendars. November 9, 2019
9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
The Berger Center in Oakmont
 
Please bring friends, family or organizations to 
participate. 

BarryC gave the club a travelogue of his wandering 
from Rotary Conventions in Hamburg, Germany to 
Uganda and Kenya. He did some Rotary Club 
presentations. He went to the East Africa Project Fair 
in Mombasa, Kenya. 

On his way home he stopped by the Rotary 
Headquarters in Evanston, Ill. 

Ask him all about it.

Program

Our speaker was Stacey Meinzen, from the Center 
for Climate Protection, who spoke about what’s 
being done locally to reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions. Website 

https://climateprotection.org/

